

KFNW AM/FM Radio, PO. Box 6008, Fargo, North Dakota 58108 (701) 282-5910

April 20, 1996

Mr. Kermit Geary 1266 Riverview Drive Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

I am pleased to confirm your reception report of our MW service on 1200 kHz on April 6, 1996 from 0401-0430 CST. We were pleased to coordinate our regular transmitter maintenance schedule with the International Radio Club of America and the National Radio Club. I too am an avid SWL'er and especially enjoy dxing the broadcast band.

Your Hammarlund HQ-180 communications receiver and SM-2 Space Magnet amplified ferriterod antenna did a good job for you. The Hammarlund receivers are legendary in their performance for some very good reasons. Knowing how well we are received is especially valuable to us as we evaluate the effectiveness of our recent tower and phasor rebuilding.

Thank you again for your reception report. It was very accurate and neatly done. We are pleased the reception for you. Happy dxing!

Sincerely,

Gary L. Ellingson Chief Engineer